
  
No.   20057:   Health   Status   Declaration   
  

9 th    March,   2021   
  

Dear   Parents,   
  

1. As  the   COVID-19  pandemic  continues,  p arents  should  immediately  notify  the  school             
in   case   of   any   of   the   following   situations:   
1.1 Your   child   has   been   confirmed   to   have   the   COVID-19   infection;   or   
1.2 Your  child  has  been  classified  by  the  Department  of  Health  as  being  a  close                

contact  or  household  member  of  a  confirmed  or  preliminary  confirmed  case             
of   COVID-19.   

  
2. We  strive  to  maintain  high  standards  of  hygiene  of  our  school  premises,  and  look                

after  the  well-being  of  our  students.  We  hope  that,  after  class  resumption,  students               
can  return  to  their  normal  school  life  in  a  safe  and  healthy  school  environment.                
However,  due  to  the  rapidly  changing  nature  of  the  COVID-19  pandemic,  we  will               
monitor  the  latest  developments.  Parents  should  also  pay  close  attention  to  the              
latest  announcements  from  our  school  as  well  as  the  EDB.  We  look  forward  to                
overcoming  the  adversities  of  the  pandemic  so  that  students,  teachers  and  parents              
can  resume  a  normal  healthy  life.  Thank  you  for  your  support  and  cooperation               
during   this   difficult   time.   

  
Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   
  
  
  

  _____________________  
Ms.   Shirly   Yip,   the   Principal   
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